
INVITATION FROM UEA: CHARTERED COLLEGE OF TEACHING EVENT 
 
 
Dear Headteacher 
 
We are delighted that Professor Dame Alison Peacock, Chief Executive of the Chartered College of Teaching is coming to UEA on Wednesday 
19th September to talk about 'Learning without Limits', an inclusive approach to teaching that seeks to find a way through for every child. 
Alison will discuss ways that we can raise the status of teaching through an evidence-informed approach that restores trust and agency. Please 
find a flyer advertising this attached.  
 
We would like to offer you places at this event for both NQTs and experienced teachers.   
 
PLACES FOR NQTs 
All newly qualified teachers are offered places, either in the first lecture from 3-4pm or in the later, repeat lecture, from 5-6pm.  Both events 
take place in the Thomas Paine Study Centre Lecture Theatre.  We anticipate this will be a valuable and inspirational CPD opportunity for them 
at the start of their NQT year and hope you will enable them to attend.   Places for NQTs can be booked by emailing edu.support@uea.ac.uk 
stating that the place(s) are for NQTs. 
 
PLACES FOR EXPERIENCED TEACHERS 
As a UEA Partnership event, we would also like to offer you places for other teachers in your school in the repeat lecture from 5-6pm in the 
Thomas Paine Study Centre Lecture Theatre.   Places for experienced teachers can be booked by emailing edu.support@uea.ac.uk  
 
We hope you will welcome this opportunity for your teaching staff to attend this non-chargeable CPD event, as we believe this will be an 
inspirational start to the new academic year for us all. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Deirdre Medler 
Director of Initial Teacher Education 
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  Professor Dame Alison will talk about ‘Learning without Limits’, an inclusive approach to teaching 
  that seeks to find a way through for every child. As Chief Executive of the Chartered College of 
  Teaching, Alison now leads our professional body. She will discuss ways that we can raise the status 
  of teaching through an evidence-informed approach that restores trust and agency. 

  When: Wednesday 19th September 2018
   Time: 3 - 4pm (UEA PGCE trainees and NQTs) and 5-6pm (NQTs and experienced teachers)
  Where: Thomas Paine Study Centre, Lecture Theatre

  
  Booking is essential.

  Secure your place today by emailing: edu.support@uea.ac.uk

   
   Join the conversation
   #GuestLecture @UeaEDU

  Guest Lecture by Professor Dame Alison Peacock

 Professional Learning Without Limits
 




